
Congratulations to our Year 6 children! 

Results July 2013 

Last week we received our KS2 results and we thought we would like to share with you the children’s 

successes before they move on to secondary school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge congratulations first to the children themselves but also to everyone who has supported the 

children in their primary education. Parents and Staff from Reception through to Year 6. Thank you! 

  

 Level 4+ Level 5+ 

Reading 100% 77% 

Spelling, Punctua�on 

and Grammar 

100% 85% 

Maths 100% 54% 

Level 6 

- 

8% 

31% 


